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REPORT OF THE YOUTH SERVICES COMMITTEE

Attendee Name Title Status Arrived
Mary Jo Rossetti Chair Present
Matthew McLaughlin Vice Chair Present
Katjana Ballantyne Ward Seven Alderman Absent

Others present: Alderman Mark Niedergang, William Roche, Omar Boukili

197708 - That a representative of the Mayor's Office and the Director of Personnel attend 
the next meeting of this Board's Committee on Youth Services to provide an update on the 
hiring of a new Director of Recreation.:
Mr. Roche updated the members on the item.  There were 120 resumes submitted for the 
position.  That number was reduced to 2 through a series of interviews and these candidates are 
scheduled to be interviewed by the mayor.  Sub-groups of the Recreation Task Force submitted 
questions for the candidates’ interviews.  Mr. Roche also discussed the makeup of the Recreation 
Commission and Chairman Rossetti asked what the procedure would be in the event that the 
Recreation Commission rejected the final candidate.  Mr. Boukili stated that all boards and 
commissions are being examined and something may be submitted to the BOA in the next 
couple of months.

RESULT: WORK COMPLETED


